No reply.

63, Holbrook Road, Cambridge. 29th. March, 1955.

Dear Paul,

Many thanks for your letter. I think that the Sunday lunch is going to be impossible after all. You see, we explained to Batista that we were going to be in the Cotswolds that week-end getting strength up for the Easter term, and since we shall be staying with friends I cannot leave them for the great holiday of Sunday!

Sorry, but I hope that some other conference will be easier.

when you see Robert Pring-Mill, please give him my very warm
greetings, and tell him I hope we shall see him one day again.

Best wishes from both,

Yours,

Jack Street.